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Making a Complaint

Step 1

If you wish to make a complaint about any aspect of the services provided at the surgery please speak to Mr Ian Moorhouse (Practice Manager) or Mr Nicky Normington (Managing Partner)
You can do this by ringing  0114 2344729, write to the address overleaf or email syicbsheffield.gcgpmanagement@nhs.net
Any complaint will be acknowledged in writing by the Management Team within 3 working days. A meeting may also be offered at a mutually convenient time for you to discuss your complaint further with one of the Management Team.

If your complaint relates to a Member of the Management Team your meeting will be arranged with a nominated GP Partner.

Please be assured that all complaints will be properly investigated. 

You may bring someone with you when you come to the surgery to discuss your complaint.

Any complaint should be made within 12 months or the incident or within 12 months of the problem coming to your notice. 

If your complaint is made on behalf of another patient, it is important that you have their prior consent to this.

A reasonable timescale for investigation of the complaint will be agreed usually within 28 days . You will be given a written summary of the investigation and its conclusions. 
Step 2

If you are not satisfied or are unhappy with the way your complaint has been dealt with, complaints may also be forwarded to NHS England:

By post to:
NHS England
PO Box 16738
Redditch
B97 9PT

By email to: england.contactus@nhs.net
If you are making a complaint please state: ‘For the attention of the complaints team’ in the subject line.

Step 3

You can also choose to complain to the health ombudsman 

 Tel: 0345 015 4033
The Practice takes all complaints very seriously, and we strive to achieve a positive outcome from all complaints.

Each year the Practice completes an annual complaints report which is submitted to England.
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Making a Complaint





Step 1





If you wish to make a complaint about any aspect of the services provided at the surgery please speak to the Managing Partner, Mr Nicky Normington or Operational Practice Manager, Miss Chloe Bruce.





You can do this by ringing  0114 2344729 or alternatively you can write to the address overleaf.





Any complaint will be acknowledged in writing by the Management Team within 3 working days. A meeting may also be offered at a mutually convenient time for you to discuss your complaint further with one of the Management Team.





If your complaint relates to a Member of the Management Team your meeting will be arranged with a nominated GP Partner.





Please be assured that all complaints will be properly investigated. 





You may bring someone with you when you come to the surgery to discuss your complaint.





Any complaint should be made within 12 months or the incident or within 12 months of the problem coming to your notice. 





If your complaint is made on behalf of another patient, it is important that you have their prior consent to this.





A reasonable timescale for investigation of the complaint will be agreed. You will be given a written summary of the investigation and its conclusions.











